
American Legion Palm Valley Post 233 
General Membership Minutes 

3 December 2014 
 
 

Meeting was call to order by Commander Havekost at 1930hrs 
 
Opening prayer by Chaplain Bill Reno. 
 
Roll call completed with 14 members present. 
 
Minutes of the 3 November 2014 General Membership Minutes were read.  Motion was made, 
2nd and passed to approve the minutes as read. 
 
Adjutant Sheri Martinez read in the following names for consideration for membership and or 
transfer to Post 233:  Pamela L. Bain, USA Vietnam new member recruited by Sheri Martinez, 
Cheryl Shodd, USA Gulf War new member recruited by (could not read name), Robert Andrea, 
USAF Vietnam transfer from Post 164, John Singler, USN Gulf Way Transfer from Post 400, 
Kim Stacy, USMC Gulf War Transfer from Post 184, Frank Kane, USMC Korea transfer from 
Post 400, Raymond Rose, USN Vietnam transfer from Post 400, Thomas Dent, USN Korea 
Transfer from Post 400, Gerald Garrett, USN Panama/Gulf War New member recruited by Roy 
Havekost, Jessica Reno-Garrett, USMC Gulf War transfer from Post 129, Staci Reno, USMC 
Gulf War transfer from Post 129.  Motion was made, 2nd and approved to approve the above for 
membership to Post 233 American Legion. 
 
The ALA report was read and is attached. 
The SAL report was read and is attached. 
The ALR no report. 
 
The Public Portion of the meeting was closed at 1950hrs. 
 
The detailed finance report was read and is attached.  A motion was made, 2nd and passed to 
accept the financial report as presented pending audit. 
 
Items from the Executive Board meeting were read. 
 

- The canteen operating hours were reviewed and a motion was made, 2nd and passed to 
make no changes at this time, but this item would be revisited at later meetings. 

- SAL to complete the renovation of the two walls behind the bar and remount the TV. 
- Charlie Walker will be out on medical leave for an undetermined time.  Motion was 

made, 2nd and passed to pay Don Wortmann to temporary fill this position. 
- The Post lawnmower is in the shop for repair. 

 
The Commander’s report was read and is attached. 
 
The Post web site report was presented by the Commander and is attached. 
 
Adjutant Sheri Martinez presented the Post report made at the last 5th District meeting.  See 
attached. 
 
 



FOR THE GOOD OF THE LEGION. 
 
Flags will be at half-staff on 7 December. 
 
There will be no General Membership meeting in January 2015.  Our next scheduled General 
Membership Meeting will be 5 February 2015 1900hrs. 

 

There being no other business to come before the body, the meeting was closed in due form by 
Commander Havekost at 2020hrs. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
James A. Crutchfield 
Assistant Adjutant 
 
 


